
 

 
 

Outstanding District Committee Member  

Anthony Schuft 
 
This Scouter joined the District Committee over a year ago to help run the Pinewood Derby.   Since 

joining, he has been an active member of the committee and has continued to bring his drive and 

enthusiasm to his role in the District.   He volunteered to assist in training at BALOO last year to make 

certain the event occurred.    

 

Last summer he was asked to move up to be the District Training Chair, and has really taken on the 

position with energy and enthusiasm.   He organized the fall position-specific training for our District and 

was able to bring in multiple trainers to make sure it all happened.   He later identified an opportunity to 

offer CPR training at no cost to our Units at the April Roundtable, which was a huge success and one of 

the best attended Roundtables ever.   He has also introduced a new training recognition to be awarded 

at the District Dinner, and has locked in spring BALOO training for Cub Scout Leaders.    

 

To accomplish all this, he has partnered with other Districts, working with Mustang and Crow River to 

create additional partnerships and opportunities for our leaders that we might not be able to offer 

alone.   He has now also taken a proactive approach and will be identifying leaders whose training may 

or may not have been recognized, and correct the omission. 

 

Lake Minnetonka District is proud to recognize Anthony Schuft as an Outstanding District Committee 

Member. 


